
From: Olya Valaire [mailto:olya@masterplumbers.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 25 July 2017 11:10 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: RE: AM2014/280- Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate, 
 

EXPOSURE DRAFT – PLUMBING AND FIRE SPRINKLERS AWARD 2016 -  
FWA MATTER NO.: AM2014/280 
 
We refer to the above matter.  
 
On 21 February 2017 we sought Tribunal’s clarification on the correct application of clause 
22.2 as it presently stands in regards to penalties for night work undertaken on weekends.  
 
We noted the interpretation provided by the Master Plumbers Group on 23 February 2017 
but do not believe that the 5 days shift with more than 48 hours notice issue in clause 22.2 – 
Shiftwork has been resolved. 
 
We still seek Tribunal’s clarification on the issue and reflection of such clarification in the 
tables C1.4 and C1.7 Schedule C. 
 

 

Kind Regards 

 
Olya Valaire 

 

IR Advocate & Workplace Safety Manager 
 
Master Plumbers Association of NSW (MPA) 
 
Street Address: 2 Percy Street, AUBURN NSW 2144  
Postal Address: PO Box 42 Lidcombe NSW 1825  
Tel: (02) 8789 7000  Fax: (02) 9749 7881  
Email: olya@masterplumbers.com.au 
Web: www.masterplumbers.com.au 
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